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October 25, 2016 

 

 

 

Dr. Malcolm K. Shuman 

SURA, Inc. 

P.O. Box 14414 

Baton Rouge, LA 70898-4414 

 

Re: Project Report 22-5203 (Woodley Plantation) 

 Pointe Coupee Parish, LA 

 

Dear Dr. Shuman: 

 

This is in response to your letter received August 25, 2016, concerning the above-referenced 

project. There were three known archaeological sites identified within the foot print of the 

project. 16PC91 and 16PC39 Loci A and B lacks integrity. 16PC39 Loci C and 16PC127 have 

been removed from the area of development. There are no significant archaeological resources 

located within the footprint of the proposed project. Therefore, the Office of Cultural 

Development (OCD) has no objection to the development of the property.  

 

However, please be aware, that this documentation may provide only a baseline of information to 

a potential developer, as it does not fulfill the regulatory responsibilities to the National Historic 

Preservation Act (NHPA) or National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). If at the time of 

development, federal permits, licenses or monies are utilized, the Federal Agency or agent will 

need to submit an official NHPA Section 106 request to the State Historic Preservation Office 

(SHPO). 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Phil Boggan, Assistant Secretary 

Office of Cultural Development 
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